










ITEM 4

REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE SERVICES

TO THE

ECCLES COMMUNITY COMMITTEE

23RD SEPTEMBER, 2003

ST. PATRICKS RC HIGH SCHOOL - NEW SPORTS HALL

1.
Purpose of Report

To advise the Committee of proposals to build a new sports hall at St. Patricks RC High School, Guildford Road, Eccles, full details of which are attached at Appendix A.  The scheme is to be funded chiefly by the Department of Education and Skills, however, a bid for additional funding is to be sought from the New Opportunities Fund for PE and Sport (NOF).  This bid is to be made by the end of September, 2003, and a letter of support from the Eccles Community Committee would assist in its success.

2.
Recommendation

The Committee are requested to send a letter to the New Opportunities Fund for PE and Sport, supporting the bid for funding for the proposed new sports hall at St. Patricks RC High School.





ALAN EASTWOOD





HEAD OF LAW AND ADMINISTRATION



Salford Civic Centre,


Chorley Road,


Swinton,


M27 5DA.


11th September, 2003 
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